
From: Stuart Ratner
To: Rosenson, Valerie
Subject: South End; proposed changes; objection
Date: Wednesday, January 15, 2020 2:38:27 PM
Attachments: letters to Bd Reps re changes to South End 0115.20.pdf

On behalf of my client, I submit the enclosed objections to the new proposals regarding the South
End of Stamford.
 
Stuart Ratner, Esq.
 
 
 

PLEASE NOTE NEW ADDRESS BELOW.
 
 
Stuart B. Ratner, P.C. | 1111 Summer Street, Suite 301 | Stamford, CT 06905 | T: (203)
323-4900 | F: (203) 323-4141
 
This email message is from a law firm and is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may
contain information that is confidential, privileged and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. Any
unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient,
please contact the sender immediately by reply email and destroy the original and all copies of this
message wherever located.
 
IRS Circular 230 Disclosure: Any U.S. tax advice contained in this communication (including
attachments) was not written to be used for and cannot be used for (i) purposes of avoiding any tax
related penalties that may be imposed under federal tax laws, or (ii) the promotion, marketing or
recommending to another party of any transaction or matter.
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